
GREENWICH TOWNSHIP 

  MINUTES OF WORKSHOP MEETING 

JANUARY 28, 2019 

7:30 p.m. 

 

Mayor Reinhart called the meeting to order stating, “Adequate notice of this meeting was 

provided in compliance with the Open Public Meeting Act by notifying the News of South 

Jersey on January 21, 2019. 

Mayor Reinhart led the Flag Salute which was followed by Roll Call.  Those present were: 

Mayor Reinhart, Deputy Mayor Orr and Committeeman Werley.  Also present were:  Kim 

Fleetwood, Treasurer; and Ray Colavita, Township Auditor.   

The Township Committee proceeded to review the budget line item by line item. The Committee 

indicated there would be no increase in the local purpose tax.     

Public Comment – On motion of Deputy Mayor Orr, seconded by Mayor Reinhart to open the 

public comment, unanimously carried.  There being no comment forthcoming on motion of 

Mayor Reinhart, seconded by Committeeman Werley to close the public comment.  

There being no further business to come before the Township Committee on motion of Deputy 

Mayor Orr and seconded by Mayor Reinhart to adjourn, unanimously carried. 

     Respectfully submitted from notes from Ms. Fleetwood. 

      

 

     Lisa Garrison, RMC 

     Township Clerk 

       

 

 

      

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


